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SWSS Executive Board for February 2009 - January 2010:  
Past-President: Ann Thurston (972 633-9176) ann.thurston@hotmail.com 
President:  Daniel Reynolds (662 325-0519) dreynolds@pss.msstate.edu 
President-Elect: Tom Holt (919 547-2178) thomas.holt@basf.com 
Vice-President: Barry Brecke (580 983-5216) bjbe@ifas.ufl.edu 
Secretary-Treasurer: Todd Baughman (940 552-9941) ta-baughman@tamu.edu 
Editor:  Ted Webster (229 387-2343) ted.webster@ars.usda.gov 
Business Manager: Robert A. Schmidt (217 352-4212) raschwssa@aol.com 
 
Website: www.weedscience.msstate.edu/swss/ 
 
The 2009 SWSS annual meeting will be held in Orlando on Feb. 8-13 in conjunction with the 
WSSA annual meeting.  
 
2008 Weed Contest 
The 2008 SWSS Weed Contest was held on August 6th and was hosted by Greg MacDonald and 
Jay Ferrell with the University of Florida at a Plant Science Research and Education Center in 
Citra, FL.  A total of 26 students participated from Auburn University, Louisiana State 
University, University of Arkansas, Mississippi State University, University of Tennessee, and 
Oklahoma State University. 
 
2009 Weed Contest  
The 2009 SWSS weed contest will be hosted by Eric Prostko and Stanley Culpepper at the 
University of Georgia research station in Tifton, Georgia. The contest will be held August 4th and 
5th. Eric and Stanley are already making preparations for the contest and Eric attended this year’s 
contest to get some ideas. It should be a challenging and excellent contest.  
 
2010 SWSS Meeting 
Little Rock, AR on January 25-27 at the Peabody Hotel 
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